/ Opportunities

Charlotte Fire Department / Commodities & Goods

Airport Fire Department Fluorine Free Foam

The Charlotte Douglas Airport Fire Department is expecting delivery of a new crash truck around
August/September of 2025. As part of this update, they will be transitioning to fluorine free foam for
this truck, current trucks and all future crash trucks in their fleet and therefore are seeking a new
multi-year contract for the purchase of fluorine free firefighting foam. All Products and component
parts furnished under the Contract shall comply with the specifications and terms and conditions.

Details

Posting Number 2025-Q1(Jan-Mar)-CFD-17047

Anticipated Posting Date 2025-02-20

Commodity Code(s): 34041

Requirements Last Updated: 02/24/25

r

Estimated Total Value

The total project value is anticipated to be:

Contract Term

The term of the project is anticipated to be:

For Questions, Contact:

Tim Hawkins
Procurement Officer



mailto:timothy.hawkins@charlottenc.gov

